
From: Jess Jones

To: Bob_Butler@fws.gov

Subject: Re: Where Did You Get Your Info/Specimens On Rayed Bean Fish Host Work?
Date: 09/24/2002 12:02 PM

Bob, we were in lower French Creek, PA this summer and observed many 
displaying. The fish hosts were inferred based on work we have done with 
V. trabalis and V. perpurpurea, and the close similarity of the mantle 
display of all 3 sp., the group seems to use primarily darters and sculpin 
as hosts.

Jess 
 
>From: Bob_Butler@fws.gov 
>To: vtaquaculture@hotmail.com 
>Subject: Where Did You Get Your Info/Specimens On Rayed Bean Fish 
Host Work? 
>Date: Tue, 24 Sep 2002 10:14:15 -0400 
> 
>Daelyn Woonough, a Ph.D. candidate at Iowa State (and who did her 
thesis on 
>this species in Sydenham River) would like to know. 
> 
>Thanks for all the data you provided me. The status reviews will be sent 
>to Minneapolis this Friday, the 27th. 
> 
>Bob.b 
>_______________________ 
>Bob Butler 
>Stream Conservation Biologist 
>US Fish & Wildlife Service 
>160 Zillicoa Street 
>Asheville NC 28801 
>bob_butler@fws.gov 
>828/258-3939 Ext. 235 
>828/258-5330 FAX 
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